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Fiscal Detail and Notes
This legislation removes the requirement that all school administrative units (SAU's) award diplomas based on 
proficiency-based standards and instead allows SAU's to award diplomas based on either proficiency-based or credit-
based diploma standards.  The ability of the Department of Education to implement this legislation within existing 
budgeted resources cannot be determined at this time.

Current biennium cost increase - General Fund
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An Act To Ensure the Successful Implementation of Proficiency-based Diplomas

Fiscal Note for Bill as Engrossed with:
C "A" (H-777)
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